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Dear Co-Chairs McLain and Gorsek, and Members of the Joint Committee on 

Transportation Reinvestment, 

 

After further considering of all that is in this bill, I rescind my support for HB 2025 and 

the proposed Great Streets Fund as drafted.  This bill would create 11 new taxes that 

hard working Oregonians cannot afford. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of alternative options that will not create an 

additional tax burden on Oregonians. 

 

 


